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. | Your letter of November 27th has been received, and 2027 7" - . I want to thank you for giving me the benefit of your observations and = oe 
  

comments, 
| coe 

oe | y staff and I certainly share your concern over the’ +. brutal assassination of President Kennedy. You may be sure we will “> se ft handle our investigation of this assassination and the murderof = -.: > Lee Harvey Oswald with the same thoroughness and dis atch that °. 0 Ss .; “ have' characterized our investigations in the past. . . wb ee key : . 
f aN : a i 

grat . ° 

“Se 

  

mee! “Pe. mo _ Sincerely yours, . oes 
ot eo 3. Edgar Hoover” 

post tg =z -! |e re wot. - OO ee, ee - 
aa te rt. “ St, we ee . ae NOTE: Corres not identifiable in Bufiles. "| +4 . CJJ: dll a a - . : _ - eget te     
     

pondent is    
  

   


